


 

 

 
 

 
• Matariki Soup Day is this Thursday 27th, see information later in the newsletter. 

 

• Next Wednesday 3rd July is Hot Chocolate Mufti Day.  $5 pp, proceeds go to the senior school camp. 

 

• ICAS registrations close on 29th of July.   

 

• Please see the Badminton notice. If you do not receive an invoice for the $5 you have nothing to pay, if you have           

received an invoice please ensure you pay this in a timely manner. 

 

This is the last Newsletter this term.  I want to wish you and your families a safe and happy holiday.   

See you all in Term 3! 

 

Robyn 

 

 

Newsletter  Term2 Week 9 



Important Dates  

 

Term 2 2024 

 

 Thursday 27th June—Matariki Celebrations 

 Friday 28th June—Matariki 

 Wednesday 3rd July—Hot Chocolate Mufti Day 

 Friday 5th July—Last day of Term 2 

 

2024 Term Dates  

Term 1 2024 

Tuesday 30th January—12th April  

Term 2 2024 

29th April—5th July 

Term 3 2024 

22nd July—27th September 

Term 4 2024 

14th October —TBC  



              Matariki Celebration 

             Thursday, 27th June 2024 

 

The students are excited about our school Matariki Celebration, which is this Thursday, 27th June.  We 
acknowledge that many of our parents are working, but feel free to join us even if it is only for the soup 
lunch at 1.00 pm.  We will have a gluten free broccoli soup available.  

Our school celebration will consist of planting some native trees and a soup luncheon.   Parents/whanau are 
invited to join us.  You are welcome to wander through the classrooms to view your child’s learning.       
Students may bring along a kite to fly (if we have any wind) - PLEASE DO NOT GO OUT AND PURCHASE 
A KITE.  Students are welcome to bring a kite that they have made at home, or we’re pretty sure that 
other students will share their kites.  

We will finish with an assembly at 2.00 pm. 

 

12.20 pm  Parents/whanau are welcome to arrive 

12.30 pm  Waiata, karakia and planting of trees. Flying of kites. 

 1.00 pm   Lunch - please bring a cup suitable for soup.  Feel free to wander through your child’s  

   classroom. 

 2.00 pm   Assembly incorporating a Matariki Story 

 

If you are an ex pupil of Rukuhia School then contact Jane if you would like to plant a tree in our native 
bush area.  jane.coles@rukuhia.school.nz 





Badminton 
 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to say that we have organised some badminton coaching for 

Room’s 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 for Term 3.  It will be for one day a week for five weeks.  

There is a cost for this activity - $5 per child for the Term, and this will be taken 

out of your child’s activity fee.  If you do not have any credit on your child’s 

account you will receive an invoice for this which is to be paid into the school 

bank account, alternativley you can bring the cash into the office.  Special thanks 

to the Board of Trustees for subsidizing this extra curricular activity. 





Room  
 

The students have finished publishing their narratives which are now in our 

class bookcase. In these, we had to include a character, setting, problem, so-

lution and lesson.               

 Lots of work and effort went into editing and upgrading these before we finished our final draft. The 

students then designed their own book covers and illustrated each part of the story. We read these 

to Room 2 who gave us some lovely feedback. Room 2 could even answer some questions about our 

stories. We look forward to sharing these with our whanau for Matariki too! Enjoy these snap shots 

of Room 1 sharing their story with a Room 2 buddy… 

 

 



 
 



 

 

 





 



 
 
 



  

Curriculum Focus this week:  

 Reading - who/where/when/why/how 
 Writing - adding detail to stories 

and using describing words 
 Maths - Algebra: Patterns 
 Social Sciences - Maori  

     Legends & Narratives 

 Health & PE - large ball skills and 
games including soccer/basketball 

 The Arts - drawing skills. Creating 
Maui and the Sun 



Kia Ora everyone, 

 

The school holidays are 
fast approaching yet again, 
so if you are in need of 
care, please email me at 
Rukuhiasavedbythebell@g
mail.com and I will send 
you out the holiday form 
to book in. 

Lisa 

mailto:Rukuhiasavedbythebell@gmail.com
mailto:Rukuhiasavedbythebell@gmail.com


 

Access details for parents  

Our school access code is: EMN431 

Our parent page link is:  https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps  

ICAS will close for orders on 29th July 2024 

https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps




Waipa Animal Control 

Waipa animal control have asked us to reach out to our 

community who might be considering adding a dog to 

their family. 

 

If you are interested in getting a forever pet please look 

through their Facebook page as well. 

 

All dogs must be rehomed to securely fenced           
properties, and new owners must be prepared to regis-
ter and micro-chip the dog, and also to vaccinate and 
desex (if not already desexed). 

 

https://www.facebook.com/WaipaAnimalControl/  

https://www.facebook.com/WaipaAnimalControl/




The School Fundraising shop has a range of New Zeal and made products.  If you 

shop wi th them nominate our school we will rece ive a 10% donation. 

https://www.schoolfundraisingshop.org.nz/  

https://www.schoolfundraisingshop.org.nz/


School Times 

8.30am   Classrooms Open 

9.00am    School Starts 

11.00-11.30am  Morning Tea 

12.45-1.40pm  Lunch 

3.00pm   School Finishes 

 

Office Hours 

8.30am—3.00pm  

office@rukuhia.school.nz 

07 843 6967 

 

Absentees 

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, could you please call or email the office before 9.00am.  If the phone is unattended please leave 

a message. 

 

Signing In & Out  

If you are late for school or need to take your children out of school for any reason during school time, parents/caregivers must come into the office and sign 

them out and then sign them back in if they are returning before school finishes. 

 

School Bank Account 

If you are wanting to make online payments to the school below are our bank account details: 

12 3152 0019783 00 

Please make sure you note the child's name and what the payment is for. 

 

 

 

School Reminders 



 

Uniform Supplier  

Logo U2 are now able to offer your school uniform to 

be ordered directly from their online shop  

www.logou2.com   

• A note from Logo U2: Please wash our shirts inside out. When printed apparel is 
turned inside out when washing the printing will last longer as it is not getting 
rubbed against other clothing. 

http://www.logou2.com

